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Evansville water customers to receive newly formatted bill 

Bills to arrive in mailboxes starting July 7 
 

EVANSVILLE, Ind. – This month, Evansville Water and Sewer Utility customers will notice their 

water bill has a new look. The bills are still printed postcards, but there is less color 

appearing on the bill. The new bill is predominately white with black and blue lettering and 

features the Utility’s water droplet logo near the upper right corner. The Utility encourages 

customers to be aware of the format change. 

“In the next few days, please take extra care to identify the new bill in your mailbox. If you 

have questions about your bill, please contact the Utility at 812-436-7846,” stated Allen 

Mounts, director of the Evansville Water and Sewer Utility. 

A graphic of the new Evansville water bill is available at www.ewsu.com. 
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